
  
ST. MARY’S SCHOOL 

McLennan Street, Mooroopna.  3629. Phone: (03) 5825 2858. Fax: (03) 5825 4026 
P.O. Box 259, Mooroopna    3629 

“Let your light shine” 

7th March 2024 

Re: Before school supervision 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

St Mary’s currently provides supervision from 8am for students who catch an early 
bus or those whose parents/carers have work related commitments.  

All other students are required to arrive at school after 8:30am.  We rely on families 
complying to this rule so we can keep numbers minimal and continue to offer early 
supervision. 

To keep track of numbers, parents and carers are now required to fill out an 
application form and request to send your child to school before 8:30am. 

Click here to access the application form. 

An email will be sent confirming your child has permission to arrive at school early. 

Supervising teachers will tick each child’s name off the approved list when they 
arrive at school. 

I appreciate your understanding regarding this. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Anthony Butts 
Principal. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfPYoPAYx-FEV21rbnM4p18Y5yqSMVCMOt4U2FDzrZHFw3Dcg/viewform?usp=sf_link

